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This year’s VBS begins on 
Sunday, July 11 through 
Wednesday, July 14.
We are so excited to unearth the truth about 
Jesus with your kiddos! Please make plans to 
join us for dinner between 5:15pm-5:45pm. We 
will have a special VBS celebration Friday, July 
16 from 6-8p.



FBC KIDS DRIVEN STUDENTS

CHURCH UPDATES
•	 Join us for a church conference 

on June 30th at 6:30p

•	 Coffee and Conversation, 
Tuesday July 6 at 10:30a. Our 
speaker will be Lynette Wilson. 
Learn how WMU’s Compassion 
Ministry Pure Water, Pure Love 
provides clean, safe water for 
missionaries and communities. 

•	 Church Offices will be closed on 
Monday, July 5th in observance 
of Independence Day.

•	 August 11th (back to regular 
Wednesday night activities)

With Summer upon us, I’m reminded of how seasons can be so different from 
one to the other. From Ecclesiastes 3:1, “For everything there is a season, a 
time for every activity under heaven.” As life continues to return to “normal”, 
I’m even more thankful for our church staff and members that adapted to 
ensure God’s message and sermons were available in different formats for 
all to hear. I’m thankful for each of you and for your continued giving to the 
Generations Following campaign.  

Please continue to pray about the opportunities God has in store for us. 
Also, specifically pray for the committee members as they make decisions 
regarding the building and timelines. With building costs rising, we want to 
make sound financial decisions with our Generations Following campaign 
and be good stewards of the money given. We are still working with Generis, 
our campaign consulting firm, for guidance going forward. I’m very excited 
about what God has in store for our church and community!

Many blessings,
Kim Wall

Generations Following Update

Pastor Search Team Update
Our team continues to prayerfully evaluate the candidates that God has 
lead us to consider. Since our last update, we have reviewed and discussed 
the completed questionnaires sent to each of our final candidates. We have 
also met with each member of our current staff to get their input on the 
process so far, and to give them an opportunity to express any concerns or 
frustrations. We are now in the process of doing personal interviews. As a 
team, we continue to believe that God is leading us to the man that he has 
already selected. We ask our Church family to continue to pray that we will 
find God’s Will for our church.

Monte McCall


